
La Crosse USD 395 

Special Board Meeting  

Monday, February 28, 2022 

 

 

The board of education held a special meeting on Monday, February 28, 2022 at 6:35pm to discuss the technology needs of 

the school district.  Members present: John Irvin, Harland Werth, Aaron McGaughey, Sandy Showalter, Curtis Randa and 

Glenn Herrman. Superintendent Keeley, Principal Jon Webster were also present. Patrick Jacobs and Kyle Bahr of GBTA 

were also in attendance. 

 

Inventory  

Patrick Jacobs presented a spreadsheet that he compiled with ages and models of mostly staff desktops, tablets and 

laptops. It also included some student machines that are currently being used in the classrooms. He discussed and 

recommended a 5 to 6-year placement plan for all technology.  

 

Servers 

The current server needs to be replaced. It is almost out of space and will be out of date soon. A server quote was 

presented. There was also a recommendation for a back-up server to be located in another location. 

 

Training 

 GBTA also recommend training modules on security awareness for all staff members.  

 

 

 Meeting adjourned at 8:07pm. 

 
 

 

 

 

             

 BOARD PRESIDENT    BOARD CLERK 


